

## HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ Telephone: 01423 886026 Fax: 01423 881453

email: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk
Headteacher Miss Ann Wheatcroft

15<sup>th</sup> January 2018

To the Parent/Carers of Reception children

Dear Parent/Carer

Visit from ZooLab: Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2018

On Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> February we are having a very special workshop with ZooLab. The 'Chinese New Year Workshop' will include animal handling and teach the children about animals. Please let your child's Class Teacher know if your child has any allergies to small animals. We are sure this will be an interesting and informative afternoon for your child celebrating our work on the Chinese New Year.

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £3.30 towards the cost of the workshop. We would encourage you to pay online, please logon to ParentPay at <a href="https://www.parentpay.com">www.parentpay.com</a> Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Miss Bridgeman and Mrs McCarthy Sycamore & Rowan Class Teachers